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Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) (the Act) – reference: OIR 2122-275 
 
I refer to your information request we received on 17 May 2022 for the following: 
 
1. What information is being gathered for KCDC by the contracted surveyors currently 

working around the Waikanae Beach area?  
 
Information being gathered includes surveying the levels and positions of existing stormwater 
and sewer manholes, water infrastructure, and marked out existing utility services. In addition 
to this, existing spot levels are being captured along kerb lines, road carriageways, and berm 
areas.  
 
2. What will the information gathered and provide to the KCDC by the contracted 

surveyors be used for? 
 
This data will then be used to assist with the detailed design of stormwater upgrades, and to 
determine any site constraints associated with the upgrade works. The detailed designs are 
to assist with delivering Kapiti Coast District Council’s Long Term Plan projects for the 
stormwater area. 
 
3. Does the KCDC have any plans to alter the current integrity of the roads and grass 

verge layout in the Old Waikanae Beach area? 
 
Maintenance and renewal activities are frequent in the Waikanae Beach area. If you have any 
specific locations you wish to discuss, please detail or call the call centre and ask to speak to 
Mr Fraser Miller, Roading Network Delivery Team Leader.  
 
4. What is the process for lodging a concern about the safety of a bicycle access from 

the road to the footpath in the area under the Te Moana Rd Expressway? I am 
needing this information as I recently fell from my bicycle in this area and fractured 
two arms and believe it is an area of continuous hazard for cyclist that needs 
immediate attention. 

 
I am sorry to hear of your accident. Regarding process, you appropriately called the call centre 
on the 16th of May and raised a service request. This is the first step in reporting the accident 
and raising your questions for Council staff to respond to. I understand Mr Miller has discussed 
the accident with you on the 18th of May and is currently investigating further. You will receive 
a follow up phone call with an update from Mr Miller or one of his team.  
 



 

 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Glen O’Connor  
Acting Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 
 




